Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope your first week has been ok in these strange and tricky times. Just a reminder that I am available to be contacted via the office email office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk. 
Please feel free to use it to send any urgent queries you have. I will then send a reply back to the office who will forward it on to you. 
As well as the work packs, remember there are activities on the school website to keep children busy next week. More resources will follow, if needed, after the Easter holidays. No work will be provided over the holiday. 
Here are a few more links which you may find useful over the coming weeks. 
Science with Maddie Moate on you tube – weekdays at 11am 
Music with Myleene klass on you tube – twice a week but can be viewed any time. 
Story time with david walliams – 11am on his website – www.worldofdavidwalliams.com 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All the work provided is purely a suggestion. There is no expectation to try and teach the children as we do at school as this is impossible. Anything you do will be fantastic and should you need any support or help then please contact me on the office email above. Most importantly, have fun together as a family – read, have movie nights, play with lego, bake cakes and just enjoy each other’s company. 
Take care, stay safe and look after each other! 
Mrs Kerman
